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CLAREMONT GRADUATE SCHOOL

Program in International Relations

Claren{ont, California 91711, Telephone 714-626-8511

July 21, 1975

Mr. Philip W. Buchen
Counsel to the President
The White House
Washington, D.C. 20500

Dear Phil:
I very much appreciated ybur letter of July 7.

You will recall that one of the things we discussed when
we met in Washington in June was a letter I would write to
the President on behalf of the American Committee on U.S.—
Soviet Relations concerning amendments to the Trade Act. I
enclose this letter herewith and would be very grateful if
you would see it reaches the President's eyes. I expext that
other members of the Committee may be sending similar letters
to the White House within the next two weeks or so.

I think it would help the effort we have in mind--which,
of course, is <tz get behind the President on this matter--

if the contents I the letter were made public. If you should
agrsa to this, it would be splendid if it could be released
Ly ths White Ec===, If you would prefer, however, the Com-
mittse iiseli =c=id make' the letter public. In this case;
cZ csurse, we wc=:d do so only with the express .approval of .
ithe Woite Houss. ' ' . o R
The sacc=Z thing we talked about was the idea of Presi—
Eznt Ford acdrsssing the Pacen in Terris IV Convocation on -
o : s

Zorgicn policy. Plans for this are croceedlng. I would like
vary much to explain to you a little more what the content of
the prcgra=m would be and our ideas for timing as well as to
discuss thes whole mzatter of the 0551b111ty that the President
can address the Convocation. I am going to be in Washington’
the week of July 28 znd would zppreciate it if it could be
arranged for me to c=t together with you for a few minutes on
the 28th or as early thereafter in that week as possible. In
the eventuality tha= you might not be there that week, I would
certainly try to arrange to come at some other time.

Yours/;j?éerely,
|

_ - | - <:”"“7z_,}‘2:
: Fred Warner Neal 7
FWwN:zm ) ) N -








































































